
CANBY CITY COUNCIL 

SPECIAL MEETING 

FEBRUARY 9, 1981 

Mayor Robert A. Swayze presiding. Council members present: Beryl Brown, 
Lee Funrue, Bill Pulver and Gary Sowles. Absent: Michael Gabrion. 

Also present: Administrator Harold Wyman, Public Works Supervisor Bud Atwood, 
City Planner STephan Lashbrook, Fire Chief Smith French, Treasurer Myra Weston, 
Secretary Marilyn Perkett, Mr. and Mrs. Kurt Schrader, Craig Shinn, Budget 
Committee Members Nancy Kopelk and John Tatone, Walter Dohrman, Librarian Lee 
Stevens, County Library Director Dick Tuffli, Mrs. Charles MacKenzie, Chief 
Richard Seigler, Mrs. Dorothy McCormick, John Falkenstein and Rebert Rapp. 

Mayor Swayze opened the Special Meeting at 7:00 p.m., followed by the flag salute 
and roll call of Council. 

Mayor Swayze requested the Council to check on the following dates for possible 
workshops or special meetings and let him know their availability on these dates: 
February 23 and 25; March 2, 9, 11, 16, 23 and 25; and April 6, 8, 13, 20, 22, 
27 and 29. 

Mayor Swayze introduced two members of the audience, Kurt Schrader and Craig 
Shinn, who are interested in the Planning Commission vacancies and requested 
the Council to visit with them and get aquanited during the recess preceeding 
the Budget Committee Meeting. 

Mayor Swayze recessed the Special Meeting at 7:07 p.m. The Special Meeting was 
reconvened at 8:05 p.m. and immediately adjourned. 
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